Town of Covington Monthly Meeting of Covington Town Board October 10, 2017

The monthly meeting of Covington Town Board was held on Tuesday October 10at the town hall. Present were Councilpersons Sharon west, Larry Warren and Paul Tobias. Also present were Supervisor Jerry Davis, Clerk Amy Wiedrich, Highway Superintendent Mike Bell, Zoning Officer Alan Rudgers and residents John Roll and Dave Johnson.

Pledge of allegiance opened the meeting at 7:30 p.m.

Following a brief discussion and a motion of Councilperson Tobias, seconded by Councilperson West the following resolution was

ADOPTED Ayes 4 NAYS 0 ABSENT-Cummins ABSTAIN 0 27.) RESOLVED to approve applying for a justice grant

On a motion of Councilperson Warren, seconded by Councilperson Tobias the following resolution was ADOPTED AYES 4 NAYS 0 ABSENT-Cummins ABSTAIN 0 RESOLVED to approve September 12 minutes as read

On a motion of Councilperson Warren, seconded by Councilperson West the following resolution was ADOPTED AYES 4 NAYS 0 ABSENT- Cummins ABSTAIN 0 RESOLVED to pay general bills 153 thru 174 totaling \$16,637.59

On a motion of Councilperson Tobias, seconded by Supervisor Davis the following resolution was ADOPTED AYES 4 NAYS 0 ABSENT-Cummins ABSTAIN 0 RESOLVED to pay highway bills 101 thru 116 totaling \$65,888.26

ZONING- Alan Rudgers

Alan submitted his monthly report

HIGHWAY- Mike Bell

- Still doing culvert work on Court rd
- Have brush & tree work to do... weather permitting

DEPUTY SUPERVISOR- Paul Tobias

All bills are paid and cleared

SUPERVISOR- Jerry Davis

Supervisor Davis submitted his report on town monies:

| Carcon | Carc

Highway Checking	\$28690.17
General Checking	\$29660.33
Trust and agency checking	\$57.42
General Money Market	\$194,352.56
Highway Money Market	\$253,935.17
TOTAL	\$506,695.65

- Received a thank you note from the Young at Hearts
- Public Hearing tomorrow night regarding water

Town of Covington Monthly Meeting of Covington Town Board October 10, 2017

- Office Max in Batavia is closing- will try to order supplies through the county or open an account with Staples
- Will look into Oath of Office cards, apparently justices, clerk & registrar need to be with the County
- Justices and Court clerk would like a postage meter, discussion ensued about the possibility of postage paid envelopes
- Court case has been postponed until November 2 regarding Jeffres & Dewitt
- Moloko Lagoon is planning on moving forward with plans and putting it behind the barn in enclosed building
- Lengthy discussion ensued regarding a special meeting for the budget. The regular meeting will be changed to November 7 and the public hearing regarding the budget will be held at that time

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.